
 
 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Public Works Facility, 74 Lockehaven Road 

Enfield, New Hampshire 
 

 

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of July 2, 2018 
 

 

Board of Selectmen:  Meredith C. Smith, John W. Kluge, Katherine D.P. Stewart 

 

Administrative Staff:  Ryan Aylesworth, Town Manager 

 

Others:  Denise Shibles (Recording Secretary)   

 

 

 

RSA 91-A:3 II (a & c) Mrs. Smith motioned the Board move into non-public session at 8:05 PM with 

Ms. Stewart seconding.  A roll call vote was taken: Ms. Stewart voted yes. Mrs. Smith voted yes and Mr. 

Kluge voted yes. The vote was unanimous in favor of the motion. 

All non-board members, except the Town Manager and Recording Secretary, left the meeting at 8:05pm. 

Mr. Aylesworth presented information on surrounding towns regarding longevity pay.  It clearly shows 

that Enfield is most generous and that they may want to look at other ways the Town might want to save 

money but still honor its valued employees. This is food for thought and will be discussed again at 

another meeting.  

Mrs. Smith could not stay until the end of the discussion.  

Mr. Kluge moved the Board close the non-public session with Ms. Stewart seconding.  The vote was 

unanimous in favor of the motion, 2-0. The non-public session concluded at 8:17 PM. 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Meredith C. Smith, Chairman 

 

 

__________________________________ 

John W. Kluge 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Katherine D.P. Stewart 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 


